
The Tennessee General Assembly has passed laws limiting 
how much prescription pain medication you may be able to 
receive from your healthcare provider unless an exemption 
applies. Effective July 1, 2018, state law restricts initial 
supply of all opioids including but not limited to: 

LORTAB • VICODIN • OXYCODONE • 

HYDROCODONE • PERCOCET • COUGH SYRUPS 

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOU:

Your prescriber must consult with you and consider using 
alternative, non-opioid pain management medications and/or 
treatments. 
 
Your prescriber or a staff member must check the state’s 
Controlled Substance Monitoring Database to ensure you are 
not receiving opioids from another prescriber. 
 
Your prescriber must require you to sign an Informed 
Consent form that includes warnings and education about 
the responsible use of opioids. 
 
Most patients who do receive opioids will be limited to a 
three-day supply.  
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